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Mini- CV  
1987 M.D. at Karolinska Institutet (KI)  
1991 Ph.D. in Physiology, KI     
1991 Swedish authorization as a Physician    
1997 Associate Professor in Physiology, KI  
1998  Specialist in Anaesthesiology and Intensive Care    
2000 Associate Professor in Anesthesiology & Intensive Care, KI 
2000 Senior Lecturer/Senior Consultant, in anesthesiology and Intensive Care Medicine,  

Karolinska Institutet and Karolinska University Hospital, Huddinge  
 

Medical School at Karolinska Institutet 
2011-present  Member of the Program Council, Medical School, KI  
2011-present Chairman Theme 4 (Surgical semester), Medical School, KI 
2011-2014 Chairman Working Group on IT Strategy, Medical School, KI 
The National Board of Health and welfare´s Council for the Medical Specialist Training  
2006-2010 Government-appointed as a member of this council, with the task to assist 

The National Board on issues of importance to the specialist-training 
SPUR-Foundation for Quality in Education (Visitations of training Centers)  
2004-2009 Chairman of the SPUR-Foundation  
IPULS (Institute for Professional development of Physicians in Sweden) 
2004-2009 Member of the Board of IPULS (Working together with UEMS-EACCME)  
  

UEMS  
2004-2011 Head of Swedish delegation     
2006-present Chairman of working group for postgraduate training 

2011-2015  Vice President of UEMS (participates in CESMA, UEMS Advisory Council on CME, 

 ETR-review committee, work with e-portfolio, visitations and the work to establish 

ECAMSQ. Also participate in meeting of Sections/Boards and MJC´s. 
 

My vision 
If I will be re-elected I wish to continue my work as vice President with focus on the items mentioned 
above. The work will then be based on decisions made from the Council, The Section and Boards 
(Including MJC´s and Thematic Federations). 
 
To reach the goals I think it is of important that we continue our work to increase the interaction 
between all National Associations, Section and Boards, MJC´s and Thematic Federations in UEMS and in 
this way continue our work with harmonization based on international agreements. 
 
I hope to have the privilege to continue to participate in meeting of Sections/Boards and MJC´s to learn 
more about different successful ways to deal with solutions of e-portfolio, how to write learning 
requirements and other topics of importance. 
 
 
Hans Hjelmqvist 


